
The Alencar’s Newsletter

“Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye steadfast, unmovable, always 

abounding in the work of the Lord, forasmuch as you know that your 

labor is not in vain in the Lord” 1 Corinthians 15:58 

Dear Faithful Supporters,                                                Summer / 2023 

We truly are witnessing a time in which we are seeing people turning 

away from God. Drugs, organized crime, prostitution are all things that 

are affecting children and youth. But as the apostle Paul said, faithful 

steadfastness is required.  

HOUSE OF HOPE - Please continue praying for God’s Word to 

transform lives at the Rehabilitation Home. We are grateful for your 

partnership that allows God's grace to extend to more and more people.  

We know you are praying for us because of the safety, strength and love 

we feel as we serve our Risen Savior.pe. We are grateful for your  

DVBS - Last month we held our DVBS in a new slum., A recycling site 

was offered for us to hold our DVBS and we accepted it. The place had 

no electricity, but we paid to install electricity so we could use our 

equipment. We had praise time, games, snacks and the Word of God. 

On the second day of DVBS one of the main drug dealers in that slum 

was killed, and fear spread through the community, and only a few 

children showed up.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We saw the possibility of 

gathering in that corner 



We applied spiritual principles 
and spoke of God as the great 
recycler. How God creates 
beauty out of recycled trash. 
God searches through the 
landfills of our lives filled with 
trash, and He rescues every 
broken piece, and fashions 
them again into a brand-new 
instrument once silenced by 
sin. When others see no 
value, He lovingly replaces the 
parts we’ve thrown away. 
Recycling and creating beauty 
are God’s specialty. He values 
what others call castaways. 

He can recycle every mistake, every sin trail, every piece of accumulated 
trash from our lives, and gives us a new purpose that will ultimately 
glorify Him.  

Praise God for the resources to help bring spiritual beauty to those who 
need it most. What an awesome and resourceful God we serve. 

Dear friends, thank you for holding the rope as we go down deep seeking 
the lost.  

Paul and Janis Alencar.  
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